
 
ORDER OF SERVICE 

-April 7, 2024- 
 
 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship  
    Congregational Singing 
    Offering Blessing 
  WORD 
     Congregational Singing 
     Children’s Story     
     Scripture Presentation: Acts 1:1-14 
     Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song 
     Communion 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

Prelude:  Jana Gingerich 
Worship Leader:  Kara Kropf 
Song Leader:  Jani VanPelt 
Children’s Story:  Anna Park 



Sunday: 
 8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
 9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service  

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am     Bible Study via Zoom 
Wednesday, 6:00pm  Outdoor Space Committee meeting 
Thursday 6:00pm      Zion Leadership Table meeting  

 
Upcoming Events: 

Solar Project Work Party—April 13, 8am 
All Church Potluck and Stewards of Children training—April 14, 12-3pm 
Potluck and Congregational Business Meeting—May 5, 11:30am 
Worship Schedule: 
April 14:  Pastor Steve preaching 
April 21:  Pastor Steve preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week: Stephanie Moyer, Tara Yngsdal 
Next Week: Eliza Gingerich, Jenna Oyer 
Budget Report:  Offering 3/31/24: $12,464.25 

Join Us On  
Sunday April 14 

All Church Potluck— 11:30am 
Stewards of Children Training 

Please use the QR code or link to 
register.  If you need child care  
to be able to attend, please con-
tact pastor Steve (559-286-9057 
sbomar@zionhubbard.org) 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/stewards-of-children-training-tickets-
866914884757  

We hope not to need them, but it’s good to be prepared: In case 
of a medical emergency, there is an automated external defibril-
lator (AED) on the wall near the restrooms of the Fellowship Hall.  
A stethoscope, blood pressure cuff, and pulse oximeter have been 
added to the AED storage box. There are also first aid kits in the 
church office, kitchen, and Sunday School office in the basement. 

Solar Project Work Party: Anyone interested in helping put  
the metal on the solar structure is invited to a work party on  
Saturday, April 13th starting at 8am. John Garber will be heading 
up this work party.  Please let Carolyn Yoder know if you’re  
planning to attend. (cjgyoder@gmail.com)  

In Prayer: 

For empty tombs:  Thank you! 
For disciples running with good news:  Thank you! 
For your presence—alive, powerful, resurrected:  Thank you! 
We celebrate your victory over death, over all the powers that 
would defeat us. 
Help us to grasp resurrection, to understand it’s power. 
Empower us to be your ambassadors, proclaiming good news— 
 in our kitchens and living rooms, 
 in offices and workshops 
 in fields and factories 
Help us be the good news walking softly on this good earth, 
 caring gently for all people,  
 living hopefully into your kingdom. 
  
        Adapted from Leading in Worship blog, Carole Penner on Re-worship.blogspot 
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